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Message from our President, Josie Spencer, MBE.
| am delighted to introduce our HAF Newsletter. It enables us all to keep
in touch and promote the activities of the Fellowship.

The founders some 55 years ago were wise to name the Highcliffe Art group a
Fellowship, which to me suggests friendship whilst sharing mutual interests.
| know that we will all enjoy having news but | hope too that you will offer
suggestions and ideas to our editor so that we can ensure our
Fellowship continues to thrive.

We have enjoyed excellent and varied demonstrations over the last few months.

We introduced our
new boom system so
that we could film the
artist from above.
This is displayed in real
time on the TV screen

Penny Crichton-Seager
produced an incredible start
of a portrait in watercolours

of actor Shaun Evans. She
completed it later.

and is also edited onto
a DVD for future loan
to Members.

Professor Slinn gave us a dynamic
illustrated talk on the life and work of
Vincent van Gogh.

Jamie Boots fascinated us by
drawing, in graphite, just the eye of
a tiger in the greatest detail. We
have subsequently arranged a
workshop with Jamie
for our Members.




